
BS&P STUDENT CONNECT
We had a busy summer filled with more fun and events! Take a look at what our staff 
has been up to. 

BS&P STAFF EVENTS & COMMUNITY OUTREACH
At BS&P, we believe that it is important to support our staff by providing them with outlets throughout the year to 
decompress, bond with team members, have fun, and volunteer. This section will highlight our community outreach, 
staff events, and all things fun at BS&P.

Pictured Below: 
United Way Day of Caring 2024: BS&P staff members volunteered at different local nonprofits and were able to spend 
the morning giving back to the community.  After volunteering everyone enjoyed an afternoon with Buffalo Pedal Tours! 

www.BSPcpa.com

UPCOMING STUDENT EVENTS & OPPORTUNITIES 

BS&P’s Sophomore Shadow Program - Next Session November 1, 2024
Have you considered pursuing a career in accounting, but aren’t sure if it’s the right fit for you? 
Are you struggling to find opportunities to learn more about the accounting profession? Well 
look no further! Here at BS&P we have a brand-new program that is designed to give sopho-
mores a “first look” at what public accounting is all about.  Click HERE to learn more informa-
tion about our new program!

BS&P’s Leadership Program
On June 4, 2025 we will host our student “Standout for Success” Leadership Program for inter-
ested accounting students at our firm’s office located in the Larkin Square District. Students 
can apply for the leadership program through our firm’s website.  

2024 SUMMER INTERNSHIP FUN  
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